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Sleeping Mats 

 

 

 

 

 

    

    

 Shipment Received- Latvia 

 

 

 

Twila Boshamer, age 92 of Trinity Lutheran Church in Amherst, recently 

donated six crocheted sleeping mats. This makes 110 total mats that she has 

made and donated. Thank you, Twila for sharing your time and talents! 

Three area churches including Christ Lutheran of Cairo, Trinity Lutheran of Grand 

Island, and St. Paul’s Lutheran in Shelton delivered over 180 quilts to the 

warehouse. Thank you to all who contributed to making these beautiful quilts!  

 

Pictured is Ruth Magee of Trinity Lutheran in Grand Island.  
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 We currently have a beautiful, working Baldwin Organ 

that is looking for a home. We are looking for churches or 

church organists who might be interested. The organ will 

be available at no cost, but must be picked up in Cairo.   

Youth from St. John’s Lutheran Church in 

Cordova, NE packed 49 boxes of clothing. 

The youth group raised money and 

presented a check to Orphan Grain Train. 

Thank you to Kurt 

Koch, Mary Kirchner, 

Brad Tophoj, and Terry 

Hoffman for helping 

unload our trailer from 

Phillipsburg.  

We will be closed for the Holiday season from December 21
st
 through 

January 2
nd

. We wish you all a very Merry Christmas as you celebrate the 

birth of our Savior, Jesus.  

Thank you to the ladies from Utica who volunteer 

the first Monday of every month! On December 

5
th
, they were able to pack 75 boxes in the work 

day of 4 hours, 10:00am to 2:00pm. This is a new 

record that we celebrate! 

FISH FEED DATES 2023 - CENTRAL NE BRANCH, 

GRAND ISLAND, NE 

Rhonda Sommers, rhondasom@gmail.com 

Fish/Brats Coordinator for OGT Central NE branch, Grand Island,NE 
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